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Articles for the next Tele-

scope are due Wednesday, 

February 1, 2016. 

January—February 2017 

Center Phone : 385-3780 

CENTER OPEN  MON—FRI 9A—4P 

Transporta&on: 721-4330 

GREEN TOWNSHIP SENIOR CITIZENS ACTIVITIES INC 
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I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday, and got 

to spend plenty of Ame with family and friends. 

We have a few new acAviAes that you will noAce 

on the calendar. Pickleball is a new GTSCA spon-

sored acAvity. They will be meeAng on Wednes-

days and possibly Monday evenings. We will also 

be having a membership appreciaAon event this 

year that a group from the Single’s Club is going 

to help plan. I’m looking forward to new things 

and hope you are too! 

Mary Flannery, President 

The Bird Bath given to the Senior Center in Memory of Doris Mooar has 

arrived and was dedicated during the membership meeting on Monday, 

December 5th. It will be placed on a cement pad outside the garden win-

dows of the main room. The cement pad will be completed shortly by The 

Scott Ranz Construction Company. We want to give Mr. Ranz and compa-

ny a BIG Thank You as they are donating their work and materials as a gift 

to the Senior Center. We really appreciate this gift. 

The bird bath will be in place in the spring after the cold and freezing 

weather is over. 

Inclement Weather 

Policy 

We are closed if 

Northwest Schools 

are Closed. If there 

is a delay scheduled 

activities will occur 

at the center, unless 

informed differently 

by your groups 

leader. 
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Due to the uncertainty of the weather in January 
and February, we will not plan any trips for those 
months. We will be going to a casino in March but 
I’m still trying to get the best deal for us.  

On March 28, 2017 we will be going to the taping 
of the “Cash Explosion” TV show in Columbus. We 
can only take 30 people on this trip. 

As soon as I have everything finalized for these 
trips, I will have flyers at the center.  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE 

 

Call Pat to make reservations and if you have 
questions. 

PAT MAYER, 741-3058 

  

November 

Get Well cards were sent to Al Salierno Sr., Pau-
lette Rasche, Audrey Angner, Marian Schwartz, 
and Don Rudler. 

Sympathy cards were sent to Carol Yoder (sister 
passed), Mary Lou Alexander (mother passed), 
Joan Yates on the passing of Al “Sonny” Yates, 
and to the family of Ellen Kleeman.  

Thinking of you cards were sent to Leda Corn and 
Rita Beiderbeck. 

Anniversary Cards were sent to Joe and Phyllis 
Thiem (61years) and Bucky and Kathie Siebert (50 
years).  

Please keep me informed.  

Thank you.  

ELAINE KOLB, 385-1796 

 Just a word of warning about member-

ship renewal. You only have until Janu-

ary 31, 2107 to renew your 2017 mem-

bership without incurring the additional 

$2.50 registration fee. Until January 31, 

you can renew your membership for 

2017 at the rate of $8.00 for a Green 

township resident. For a Non-Green 

Township resident, it is $12.00.  

After January 31, the cost will be $10.50 

for a Green Township resident and 

$14.50 for a non-Green Township resi-

dent.  

Also, if you are to be away during the 

winter or have a change of address, 

please notify the office.  

Carol Pennekamp, Membership Chair  

Membership Renewal Time>>> 

No Exercise to Music Class on: 

January 10 and 24 (Tuesday) 

February 21 and 23 (Tuesday & Thursday) 

If you enjoy reading, why not join us at 
10am on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Green Township Senior Center.  All are 
welcome. .Selections available at the li-
brary. Call 369-4472 for more information 

 

Date: Start Time: 10:00 AM 

January’s title is Eligible by Curtis Sitten-
feld. Selections available at the library. Call 
369-4472 for more information. . 
 

Date: 2/21/2017 Start Time: 10:00 AM 

February’s title is Jane Eyre by Charlotte 
Bronte.  Selections available at the library. 
Call 369-4472 for more information 
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Doors open at 6:30PM and 

the dance officially goes from 

7PM -10:30PM.  Admission is 

$6 for members and $7 for 

non-members.  Includes 

drinks, snacks, and door priz-

es.  

Split the pot is extra.   

Hope to see everyone here! 

 

NANCY THINNES, 404-5213  

Wednesday Night Dinners >>>January 25 & February 22 

We will be welcoming in the New Year with something new.  The dinner will be prepared for us by 
LaRosa’s Restaurant Staff.  We will be served Chicken Alfredo Ziti, salad and some of their good 
bread and dessert.  The evening will be special as we welcome Buddy LaRosa to be our Guest 
Speaker.  Buddy has been a beloved figure in the Cincinnati Area for many years.  I’m sure that 
most of you know about Mr. LaRosa.  But tonight, he will talk to us about his life and times.  Let’s 
give Buddy a great big warm Green Township Greeting. 

 

The February dinner will find us dining on Fried Chicken, mashed potatoes with gravy, buttered 
corn, rolls and dessert.  Bill Groh is returning this evening to entertain us again with songs from 
the Big Band era, Sinatra, Burt Bacharach, Bobby DarinJHe’ll sing them all.  An accomplished 
musician and vocalist for over 20 years, Bill knows the kind of music we like and want to hear.  He 
was warmly received the last time he was here. 

 

January and February are generally quiet times on my social calendar.  I look forward to our din-
ners as a way to socialize and meet and greet some old friends and perhaps forge some new 
friendships.  I hope that you all feel the same and come out to join us. 

Carol Yoder, 385-7227 

Members: $9 *Non-Members: $10 Tickets are sold in the office.  Must purchase by the Friday be-
fore the dinner. 

Reminder: No Saturday Dance 

in January. This gives me a 

chance to thank everyone for 

their support. 

Saturday, February 11th will 

be our Valentine Day Dance. 

Bring your friends  and sweet-

ie. The band is to be an-

nounced with additional  de-

tails to follow. We hope to see 

you the second Saturday of 

every month from February to 

November.  

We will have AARP volun-

teers preparing taxes on-site 

again this year starting in 

February. You must have an 

appointment and should call 

early to get placed on the 

schedule. We will begin to 

take appointments after the 

first of the year. You can call 

Allison the Center Manager 

at Green Township at 513-

385-3780 to schedule your 

time and date after the first 

of the year. The appoint-

ments will start in February 

and will be on Fridays in the 

main room at the center.  
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The dinner committee, after receiving feedback from the dinner attendees, has researched sev-

eral caterers and feel that we have come up with a nice selection of caterers that will be on a ro-

tation for the dinners throughout 2017. We’d like to introduce them to you and hope that you are 

just as excited as we are to invite your friends to our new and improved dinner experience. The 

caterers are as follows: 

Henry Warman:  Henry has been a chef in the Cincinnati Area for thirty-two years. He complet-

ed his formal training at  the Culinary Institute. He now assists the Institute with apprenticeship 

training.  

Henry has been a chef at several well known restaurants including Ciao Baby Cucina, The Phoe-

nix, and Prima Vista. Currently, he is a chef with Savanah Center. 

Henry has been very involved in the community donating both time and food. Some of the organ-

izations he has been involved with are: Extreme Makeover Home Edition, The Black Family Re-

union, The Festival of lights at the Cincinnati Zoo, The March of Dimes and Taste of the Nation. 

 

LaRosa’s Family Pizzeria: Buddy Larosa thought his Aunt Dena’s pizza recipe was the best he 

had ever tasted. When he helped the ladies of St. Antonio’s Church sell pizza at their summer 

festival. He saw that lot’s of people agreed. 

That gave him an idea. He convinced a few friends to open a pizzeria with him on Boudinot Ave. 

Over 60 years later, LaRosa’s serves guests from 65 Pizzerias in Ohio, Indiana, Kentucky, and 

Tennessee. They still use Aunt Dina’s pizza recipe.  

The first LaRosa’s store, Boudinot Ave. began the LaRosa’s long standing commitment to spon-

soring local children’s and teen’s athletics. 

 

Hammann’s Catering: John and Pat Hammann, along with their sons, embarked on their 

American dream, which has now reached 25 years of business in the retail meat, deli and cater-

ing business. Located at 6180 Winton Road, Hammann’s Deli and Butcher Shop offers a variety 

of options from boxed lunched to full-service sit-down dinners for weddings, corporate and pri-

vate events.  

John, Rob and family with the help of their dedicated staff, serve the Fairfield, and surrounding 

areas. Hammann’s Catering is community focused supplying services to non-profits like Joe 

Nuxhall Miracle League, Fairfield Schools, City of Fairfield, One-Way Farm and St. John Neu-

mann Pig Roast. 

 

Submitted by the Dinner Committee 

Wednesday Night Dinners Caterers>>> 
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Friday, January 6: Planning 

Meeting at 1PM. Join us at 

GTSCA in the Craft Room. 

Bring your ideas to help plan 

events for the New Year! 

*New Members Welcome. 

Tuesday, January 10: Basili-

ca of the Assumption (1140 

Madison Ave, Covington, KY). 

Join us for a guided one hour 

tour of the Basilica. Cost 

$5.00. CASS bus leaves at 

9:30AM and picks back up at 

11:30AM. 

Tuesday, January 24: Lunch 

at Thai Namtip (5461 North 

Bend Rd) between Subway 

and Dunkin Donuts. 11:30AM. 

RSVP to Cathy Frey 923-2237 

by January 19th. 

Friday, January 27: Single’s 

Game Day. Bring your favor-

ite board game to the Green 

Township Senior Center. Have 

fun, relax, and enjoy the com-

pany. Time 12:00—3:00pm. If 

desired players will order 

lunch to be delivered.  

Friday, February 3: Planning 

Meeting at 1PM. Join us at 

GTSCA in the Craft Room. 

Bring your ideas to help plan 

spring activities.  

Sunday, February 19—Free 

Concert. Heather Mac Phil/

Organ Plus at Westwood 

First Presbyterian Church 

(3011 Harrison Ave). Begins 

at 3pm. Cost is free. See you 

there. 

Friday, February 24: Sin-

gle’s Game Day. Bring your 

games or cards for the fun. 

Time 12:00—3:00pm. If de-

sired players will order lunch 

to be delivered.  

Tuesday, February 28: 

Lunch at the Sweetheart Ca-

fé (Colerain Ave, between 

Outback and Hobby Lobby). 

Meet there at 11:30AM. RSVP 

to Cathy Frey 923-2237 by 

February 21. 

TO RSVP or for information. 

Please make sure to leave 

your name & telephone 

number. 

DIANNE BRONNERT, 245-2990 

If you are a member of the GT 
Seniors and are celebrating a 
Wedding Anniversary of 50 or 
more years, we would like to 
recognize you in the Tele-
scope. Please submit a note 
containing your names, the 
date of your anniversary and 
the number of years you are 
celebrating.   

If you shop at Kroger’s you can 

provide the GT Seniors with 

some extra funds and it won’t 

cost you a penny.  Your Rewards 

card can be registered to Com-

munity Partner #83434 and we 

will get a small percentage of 

your purchases.   
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Movie starts at 1PM. We’ll provide the 

popcorn. 

January 13: Grumpy Old Men—A lifelong feud 

between two neighbors since childhood only 

gets worse when a new female neighbor 

moves across the street.  

No Movies in February or March due to AARP 

Tax Preparation. 

Join us for our Q and A Sessions 

where a professional is on hand to 

discuss using computers, laptops, 

or tablets. 

The group is small and the 

atmosphere is relaxed and 

fun. 

Wednesday Jan 4, 2017           9:00 to 10:30 

Wednesday Jan 18, 2017        9:00 to 10:30 

Wednesday Feb 1, 2017          9:00 to 10:30 

Wednesday Feb 15, 2017       9:00 to 10:30 

Pack your lunch and meet at the Green Town-

ship Senior Center at 11:00AM. The bus will 

leave the center and take you to the program.  

Space is limited to 18 on the bus, so sign up 

early.  Currently being held at Forest Park Sen-

ior Center. 

Friday, January 20: Cincinnati Inclines 

Friday, February 17: Cincinnati’s German  

Heritage 

A big thank you to Carolyn Smith for be-

ing our captain for the past 5 years!  

We will continue to meet on Mondays from 

10:00A—11:30P (Except Holidays and 

Membership Meeting day) and Wednes-

days from 1P—2:30P (Except on the 4th 

Wednesday).  

Looking to schedule games against other 

teams March thru October. 
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Arthri�s Exercise: Pat Mayer, 741-3058 

Bingo: Pat Mayer, 741-3058 

Book Club: Lauren at the Library, 369-4472 

Bowling (TH): Bob Stra2on, 574-2222 

Bowling (F): Paul Pannos, 662-4656 

Bridge: Dean Moore, 922-8616 

Ceramics: Karen Steigelman, 741-9662 

Chair Volleyball: Carolyn Smith, 941-3093 

Corn Hole: Trisha Freedman, 884-7909 

Euchre: Jean Stegeman, 574-2509 

Exercise to Music: Kathie Siebert, 574-9591 

Golf: Paul Pannos, 662-4656 

Kni9ng & Crochet: Jody Ramer, 451-2423 or  

           Linda Conrad, 481-4020 

Pa2ern Dancing: Willie Bodle, 662-1337 

Photography Club: Mary Keely, 520-2179 

Pinochle: Don Auberger, 574-9593 

Progressive 500: Paul Ramer, 451-2423 

Quil�ng: Joyce Ma2hey, 574-3190  

    Jody Ramer, 451-2423 

Red Hats:  Mary Flannery, 378-7085 

Saturday Dance: Nancy Thinnes, 404-5213  

Singles:  Dianne Bronnert, 245-2990  

Sissy’s Pantry: George Willenbrink, 922-2739 

Supper Club: Velma Downs, 429-3414 

TOPS: Pat Mayer, 741-3058 

Wednesday Dinner: Carol Yoder, 385-7227 

Wood Carvers: Ron Walters, 385-3318 

Volunteer Coordinators: Bob Girard, 385-6388 &  

            Sally Weisenberger, 661-0245 
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Activities offered at our local library branch on 
West Fork Road.  Please call 369-4472 for more 
information. 
 

January 

 

Introduction to eBooks 

Date: 1/9/2017, Start Time: 6:00 PM 

Learn how to download eBooks from the library! 
Bring your laptop or tablet and your library card. 
Registration is required 

 

The Inventive Princess of Floralee 

Date: 1/10/2017, Start Time: 6:30 PM– 7:30 PM 

Join in the fun with this interactive fairly-tale, pre-
sented by the Know Theatre of Cincinnati. Spon-
sored by the Friends of the Library. 

 

Quick Crafts 

Date: 1/16/2017, Start Time: 6:00 PM 

Learn a new crafting skill and work on a 1 hour 
project. In January we will be making hot choco-
late mix!  Registration is required 

 

 

February 

 

Monfort Heights Book Club 

Date: 2/02/2017,Start Time: 6:30 PM 

We will be discussing The Underground 
Railroad by Colson Whitehead. Selections 
available at the library.  

 

Quick Crafts 

Date: 2/20/2017,Start Time: 6:00 PM 

Learn a new crafting skill and work on a 1 
hour project. Craft your own design with 
String Art! All materials are included.  
Registration is required. 
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5527 Cheviot Road (Near North Bend Rd.) 

513513513513----385385385385----0511051105110511    

    

Directors: Bob & Karen Mihovk, Frank Rosenacker, 

Chirs “Rudy” Rudolph, Kurt Rosenacker, Megan Jacob 

Bring this in for15% discount off of your next 

purchase. 
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Contact us at 513-385-3780 www.greentwp.org 

Green Township Senior 

CiAzens AcAviAes, Inc. 

3620 Epley Lane 

CincinnaA, Ohio 45247 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Call for a Free In Home Consultation  


